Uzbekistan Airways resumes flights to Indonesia

2023 21 March

Uzbekistan Airways continues to expand the geography of its flights in the
current spring-summer season and after a three-year break, the airline is resuming
flights on Tashkent-Jakarta-Tashkent route. Regular direct flights will be operated
once a week on Wednesdays from April 26, 2023. It should be noted that there are
convenient connecting flights from Jakarta to Bali, Indonesia which helps you to
travel there.

Flights are carried out on a modern and comfortable Dreamliner 787 aircraft.

Purchase airline tickets through the airline's official website www.uzairways.com, as
well as through the UzAirways mobile application, Uzbekistan Airways Sales, or from
the airline's agents.



